
 
 
 

COUNCILLOR VACANCIES 
 
 
A vacancy has occurred in the office of Councillor for the Ward of 

Fishermead of Campbell Park Community Council. 

 

An election to appoint to this vacancy was not called, therefore, the 

Community Council intends to fill this vacancy by co-option at its 

November meeting. 

 

If you would like to be considered for this vacancy, please send a brief 

outline (maximum 2 pages) detailing why you wish to be considered, what 

skills and experience you would bring to the role and which aspects of 

Community Council life you would like to become involved with and make 

an impact on to clerk@campbell-park.gov.uk by Friday 7 November 2025. 
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